
VMS Building Use Committee 

Meeting Minutes 
July 9, 2012 

I. Call to order 

Bill Johnson called to order a regular meeting of the VMS Building Use Committee at 6:30pm 

on July 9
th

 2012 at the Town Hall bottom floor. 

II. Roll call 

Bill Johnson, Mark Carlisle, Rebecca Cinclair, Meredith Fagan, Dave Stewart  

III. Open 

 a) Bill to talk to Doug about getting more realistic estimate to tear down.  

 b) Dave will go through 2008 feasibility study to filter out amounts specific to a senior center,  

  to figure out approximate basic costs. 

 c) Doug Briggs will speak to Ray Bourgeois to get his estimate on an approximate cost to tear  

  down building. 

 d) Dave asked Meredith about follow-up to USDA grants.  She said some will rehab old schools 

  for towns under 20,000 but she doesn't have the specifics. 

IV. Discussion – Inquiry to Boards, Committees and Abutters 

 a) Reviewed and approved Bill's letter to town committees and abutters inviting them to a  

  public forum. 

 b) Selected date for public forum: August 13, 2012 @ 6:30 pm in the Public Safety Bldg.  

  Training room. Sylvia to check on availability. 

V. Old Business 

 a) Discussed needs in town that space could be used for: 

  Community center, recreation center, cultural center, meeting space, seniors, teens 

VI. Approval of Minutes 

 a) Tabled  

VII. Adjournment 

 

Bill Johnson adjourned the meeting at 7:30pm. 

Next Meeting: Public Hearing August 13
th

 2012 @ 6:30 pm 

Location: Public Safety Building Training Room  

Minutes submitted by:  Cheryl Goller 

Minutes approved by:  Committee 


